Good evening board! My name is Annahi De Alba and | am the president of Latinos in Action.

This year, we wanted to spread knowledge of how we as latinos celebrate Dia de los muertos,
or in other words, Day of the dead to not only our school, but to the whole community. It was
decided to host a movie night at our local movie theater showing Coco on October 28th.

Century Cinema 5 charges $150 to rent out a room. LIA agreed to sell tickets in the following
weeks leading up to cover costs and leave us with profit used for future events. Each ticket is
$5. We have 21 students in our class, each selling a minimum of 10 tickets to friends, family,
and the rest of our community.

We are seeking your permission to pursue this fundraiser.



